
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

CC-25-206 

 
Homer Accelerated Roads and Trails (HART) Fund Committee of the Whole Discussion 

 
Item Type: Informational Memo 

Prepared For: Mayor Lord and Homer City Council 

Date: August 7, 2025 

From: Melissa Jacobsen, City Manager 

 
During the August 11th packet review, Mayor Lord requested that the HART Fund be added to the Committee of 
the Whole agenda as a discussion topic. She made this request in light of Ordinance 25-56 appropriating HART 
Roads funds for the Highland Drive Culvert Replacement Project and questions about the current fund status. 
 
Finance Director Fischer will be providing a HART fund report in the supplemental packet, and other items for 
discussion are included in the packet- 

• Financial Supplement to Ordinance 25-56 
• Memorandum CC-25-199, HART Capital Project Completions and  Closures attached to the City 

Manager’s Report 
 
 
 
 


